
 2 nights accommodation with breakfast at Don 
Curro hotel in Malaga 

 7 nights accommodation with all meals and 
wines at El Molino 

 Room based on twin share - let us know if you 
are looking for a roommate 

 Transfers from hotel to El Molino and back to 
Malaga airport at specified times 

 Excursions by private coach to city of Granada 
and to Alhama de Granada 

 Art Instruction with Leona Brown 
 

 International airfare to Malaga 
 Cancellation & medical insurance 

Travel Concepts can assist with these. 
 2 lunches on excursions 

 
 Land only - CAD $3,590 per person twin share 
 Single Room Supplement - CAD $700 
 Non-refundable payments CAD$350 at time of 

booking, CAD$500 due 12 October,2015 and 
balance due 1 February, 2016 

 We strongly recommend that you purchase trip 
cancellation insurance & out-of-country      
medical protection. Premiums will be quoted at 
time of booking.                                                       
Travel Concepts can help with this. 

 

To see more photos and  

information on all our workshops: 

www.flavourofspain.net 

What's Included 

Not Included 

The Details 

www.flavourofspain.net 

For information & bookings contact 
Cindy Horton at Travel Concepts: 

Phone: (604) 926-8511, Toll-Free: 1-800-661-7176 

Cindy@trvlconcepts.com 

#103-3151 Woodbine Drive, North Vancouver, 

BC V7R 2S4 CANADA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To learn more about Leona or to view her 

most recent work, please visit 

www.leonabrown.com 

 

Painting in Spain with 
 
 

Leona Brown 

12 - 21 

April, 

2016 



Leona believes that all great art is created in the 
moment. Picasso said, “Today I live”, and so shall 
you. The point of an adventure is to “fill your cup”, 
to find new inspirations and textures of a different 
culture - to enjoy new company and to learn and to 
laugh. Her positive, fearless approach inspires  
everyone to paint with endless possibilities.  
 
Indulge in days of exploring innovative techniques 
while you learn to build beautiful surfaces! 
Experiment with gel mediums, gesso and  
transparent stains to produce exquisite texture 
and low relief, working foundations. Your  
expressive under-paintings will then be developed 
with glazing techniques and luminous layers to 
build personal symbols with negative shapes or 
simply appreciated on their own merit as refined 
finished pieces.  
 
Ending with 2 nights in the vibrant city of Malaga, 
with Leona explore the extensive variety of art  
galleries and museums, the portside cafes and  
restaurants, taste the tapas, and enjoy the friendly 
atmosphere in the wide pedestrian shopping 
streets and plazas. 

Host Lari joins us at the airport for a short journey 
by private coach to the peaceful Andalucian  
countryside where you may nurture and explore 
your own artistic talents enjoying your own creative  
adventure at El Molino Viejo, the old mill, in a  
tranquil valley surrounded by olive groves. There’s 
time to absorb the relaxing atmosphere, to savor 
Mediterranean cuisine during leisurely lunches in 
the courtyard, tapas by candlelight and long  
convivial dinners with new friends. Time too for  
afternoon dips in the pool, for one-to-one  
instruction, country walks and plenty of laughter.  
 
Leona returns with you to visit one of her favorite  
Andalucian cities, Granada,  birthplace of Garcia 
Lorca, with its bustling spice market outside the 
walls of the beautiful Cathedral, the colorful  
plazas, and the 19th century artists’ quarter called 
the Albayzin. 

For more artistic inspiration  there’s an excursion to 
the delightful white town of Alhama de Granada, 
with its castle, overlooking a dramatic gorge. 
 
Hosts Chef Mike Powell and his wife Hilary are 
passionate about Spanish culture and cuisine. Mike 
creates healthy and sumptuous Mediterranean 
meals with quality local fresh produce including 
fruits and vegetables grown a stone’s throw from 
the mill. 
 
Join us in a shared small group atmosphere where 
there is emphasis on individual attention and 
instruction and time aplenty for artists at all levels 
to expand their creative skills. 

Painting in Spain with 
 
 

Leona Brown 

www.flavourofspain.net 


